
Attention all fathers and father - figures.        
Children invited to attend also. 

“Working Bee to construct a Pergola structure 

to house our future BBQ breakfasts” 
When: Saturday 12th September from 8.00am.  

         Where: At the Neerigen Brook Primary School garden 

(Brookdale Drive)          

Free BBQ lunch provided.  

 Sausages supplied by local butcher, Alan Beattie’s Bulk Meats, located next to the IGA at 55 Seventh Road.  

We will be constructing a Pergola similar to the photo below.                     

Please contact David Walker, details below, if you can attend.  

If you would like more information about The Fathering Project and or the working bee, please 

contact our Coordinator  – David Walker 

Email: David.walker@thefatheringproject.org      Mobile: 0418 524 456  

Web site: http://thefatheringproject.org/  

 


